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art from our 3rd-5th grade class
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Welcome Home
David & Christina Black

It has been such a joy to begin
working with the Blacks! Read a

special note on the back.

CCA is proud to announce a new learning center
beginning on January 18, 2021 under the

direction of Dr. Christina Black.
 

The Advancement Learning Center will be open
for two hours a day to help students in need of
an extra challenge and/or in need of assistance

to get caught up to level.



Dear CCA family,

Thank you for the generous welcome table of gifts you

brought to give us upon our arrival. Because we were

coming in from a mission appointment in Taiwan where

we had lived for the past several years, we had little we

needed to get started living on campus.

Thank you for the household items, groceries, gift cards,

cash gifts, and other thoughtful presents. We cherish

your friendships and delight in the fact that God has

called us home.

“The Blacks”

CCA Family,

Thank you all so much for the wonderful Christmas
bonus we received in December! It was such a blessing!
Thank you for your sacrifice in giving, and also for our
many Christmas gifts we received from your children!

-CCA Teachers & Staff
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